
-------- Original message -------- 
From: Robyn Casal <grandmaskywalker@yahoo.com>  
Date: 11/19/17 12:38 PM (GMT-08:00)  
To: "Hartman, Suzanne" <Suzanne.Hartman@chelanpud.org>  
Subject: <External>  Re: Letter to the Commissioners  
 

We the SmartMeters Awareness Group received notice on November 17 , 2017 that the PUD is going to 
have a meeting on Smart Meters November 20, 2017. 

This is very short notice for our group to get time off work especially on a holiday week. 

We are still extremely concerned with the dangers of Smart Meters on our biology and the environment. 

We would like as much notice as possible as when the next meeting will be, so we can again express our 
concerns in the hope that the Commissioners we vote for the health and safety of our community, 
instead of profits of Big Business. 

Our Group in now considering filing a Mas Action of Liability. 

Sincerely  
Robyn Casal  
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